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Jamie Gray

From: Sandy Hogan <sandyghogan@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 7:11 PM
To: Jamie Gray
Subject: Comment on agenda item 10.3

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Jamie:  Here's my comment re the discussion:  
In 2002, as I recall, we had a general tax measure on TOT, & it passed, partly because Kirk Stapp stood 
outside the PO each day & stressed the need for "tourism, housing, & transportation".  I think it passed as 
it was widely advised as an "advisory tax",  & that helped it to pass!  Thanks,   Sandy 


